2nd Annual Light Up New Washington to be held Saturday night
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This Saturday, November 24 at 6 p.m., the New Washington Beautification Committee will host
the 2" Annual Light Up New Washington Festivities.

It will be held across the street from The New Washington State Bank, on

Main Street in New Washington, and will feature the high school choir, elementary/middle
school choirs, performers from the New Washington Drama Club who will be previewing songs
from their upcoming play which will be held November 30 (tickets will be available).

Other attractions include the arrival of Santa, free cookies and hot chocolate by the historic A
Step Back restaurant, and Twas the Night Before Christmas movie for the kids playing on the
big outdoor screen.

Bring everyone for an evening of

fun and friendship.

A craft bazaar will be from 12 noon to 6 p.m. inside A Step Back. Booth space still available.

For more information call Bette at 502-767-1790.




